
 

FG: 102468052.3 

Reduced Power Notification and STA Request 
 
University Corporation at Monterey Bay, licensee of FM radio station KAZU(FM), Pacific Grove, 
California, is currently operating at significantly reduced power and hereby requests Special 
Temporary Authority to continue reduced power operations.   
 
On March 4, 2024, the Station was forced to begin operating at 50% of its licensed power, as the 
result of a mechanical failure that caused the main antenna to become unusable at full power.  And 
beginning on March 12, the Station operated at 26% of its licensed power after replacement of its 
main antenna.   
 
The main antenna has been replaced with a temporary antenna that is mounted on the same tower 
at approximately one (1) meter lower elevation.  Even at reduced power, the Station continues to 
provide a signal to Pacific Grove, its community of license.     
 
The Station is working diligently to complete the needed repairs.    
 


